
Craver, Patti

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Balsam, Briana
Friday, June 29, 2012 11:28 AM
Smith, Maxwell
Pilgrim: Have you seen this letter?

Ecolaw sent another letter to FWS urging them to reinitiate consultation for the roseate tern on June 28.

It follows up on their previous April 17 letter to FWS.
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